
November 28, 2023 

 

The Winnebago County Board of Supervisors met in session at 9:00 A.M. November 28, 

2023 adjourned from November 21, 2023. 

Present:  Supervisors Smith, Durby, and Jensvold 

Absent:   

On a motion by Durby and seconded by Smith the Supervisors moved to approve the 
minutes from the November 21, 2023 Board Meeting and the agenda for November 28, 2023.  
All voted aye. Motion carried. 

Scott Meinders, Engineer discussed Secondary Road matters including doing some snow 
plowing this past week.  The culvert near the Gene Brass farm is filling with silt and needs to be 
cleaned out next year.    

Kris Oswald, Drainage Clerk, discussed drainage matters including DD 5 Lat 5.  
Supervisor Smith will call Elliot Evans to see if he will clear the trees around his private ditch.  

On a motion by Durby and seconded by Smith the Supervisors moved to set the Public 
Hearing for the lease agreement and for disposal of equipment for January 2, 2024 at 9:30 A.M.  
All voted aye. Motion carried. 

On a motion by Durby and seconded by Smith the Supervisors moved to approve the 
following Resolution for Central Disposal Systems Planning Area Comprehensive Plan Update.  
All voted aye. Motion carried.   



 



 On a motion by Smith and seconded by Durby the Supervisors moved to cancel the 
meeting for December 26, 2023.  All voted aye. Motion carried.   

 During open forum, Julie Sorenson, Public Health discussed the progress of the Public 
Health Building Addition.   

The session was adjourned until 9:00 A.M. December 5, 2023. 

 
__________________________ 

   Bill Jensvold, Chairperson 
Attest:  _________________________ 
 Karla Weiss, Auditor 
 


